
 

Good Afternoon, 
  
We have nearly formed a complete Mills Scenic Byway Advisory Committee but are missing members 
from Madbury. Wallace Dunham , a member of our Technical Advisory Committee has agreed to be a 
member but it would be great to have an alternate or have him as an alternate so you don’t have to go 
to every meeting. We are not asking you to be a part of the Committee ( but it would be great!) but if 
you know of anyone that would want to join the Committee to help promote the byway just shoot me 
an email. 
  
Thank you! 
 

Sarah McGraw <smcgraw@strafford.org> 


